
, 

Hello my name is Angela and I am a Registered Nurse at Riverbend hospital in Springfield. I 

urge you to support HB 3063 which seeks to remove the non-medical vaccine exemption 

from Oregon law.  

We will continue to have outbreaks and increasing incidents of preventable diseases if we do 

not put a stop to this. We have come so far as a nation, it would be saddening to back pedal 

and continue to get third world diseases. We can not allow this please!!!! Please support HB 

3063. Otherwise our healthcare system and workers will have added strain, exposure; not to 

mention defenseless new borns and individuals with immunosuppressive diseases.  

Thank you for your time 

Angela Fulmer  

afulmer86@gmail.com 

Bellmead, Texas 9702 
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